November 2, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. We want to inform you about a change in our school's policy for basketball games attended by kindergarten through 4th graders. Starting immediately, we kindly request that all children in these grades sit with their parents during basketball games.

This decision has been made with the safety and comfort of all attendees in mind. While we love to see our young students enthusiastic and excited about cheering for their school's team, it's essential to ensure that they are supervised throughout the games.

Sitting with parents will allow for better supervision and help maintain a respectful and enjoyable atmosphere during the games. We believe that this adjustment will create a more pleasant experience for everyone attending the games.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. We want to make sure that our school's basketball games continue to be a fun and family-friendly event for all. Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you at the upcoming games.

Sincerely, Stacy Belosi, principal